



ACUA Meeting Minutes
Heavener Hall - Room 306 - October 1, 2019 1:30-3:00pm

I. Welcome – (Dr. Angela Lindner)
II. Dean of Students – Updates (Dr. Heather White, Dean of Students)
Dr. White discussed how UF is in procurement to become a JED Campus to guide UF in a collaborative process of systems, program, and policy development for student mental health, substance abuse, and suicide prevention.
· 4-year partnership
· Access to online resources for students (emotional wellness and campus resources) and faculty/staff (policies/protocols, programs, research articles, webinars)
· How will colleges engage? Interviews and discussions as first phase to gather information.
· Ultimately enhance UF’s strategic plan for student health and well-being.

Dr. Mary Kay Carodine, Division of Student Affairs presented Career Showcase statistics (see separate handout).  

III. Office of Admissions – Enrollment/Admissions/COMPASS – 
No updates

IV. Intersections Program – (Dylan King & Sophia Acord)
· This program, which is in the Center for Humanities and the Public Sphere, is funded by a Mellon Foundation grant.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Success measures: Adding courses to Quest, number of students enrolling, level of visibility of the program, number of collaborations, tracking of minors, exit survey.
· The charge: address grand challenges in the humanities.  Four groups were selected, and these groups focus on mass incarceration, ethical issues, technologies, Black/Latinx influence.
· Quest 1 and 2 courses are being proposed now; exploring Quest 3 & 4 topics now
· Intersection Scholars must take 3 courses & participate in symposium (handout provided).
· Suggestions were offered for symposium activities including case competitions.  

V. UF Quest – Updates 
Dr. Rick Stepp summarized status of Quest 3 at UF.
Action items: 1. get the word out about UF Quest to faculty and 2. Identify a contact in each college as liaison for his follow up meetings.

VI. UF Student Success
All advising offices will be required to join Lobby Management in Salesforce and to participate in the Advisor Survey effort.  We will ask TJ Summerford to present the survey results to date and how many offices have adopted Lobby Management to ACUA in its November meeting.  
Members discussed of usage and data collection.  Lindner reported that we would like ACUA and UAC and other representatives of academic advising to help design a dashboard to report the survey results in a general manner.  Each unit will be asked to report on how the survey results have been useful in enhancing their services for students.  

One member suggested a survey question: what makes advising better for you?

VII. Policies
Accept Credit for Major from Non-Degree-Seekers proposed policy shared.  Draft wording for the new policy will be shared with ACUA in next month’s meeting.

VIII. ACUA Committees – Tabled
IX. 
X. Items from the Floor
New PHHP person will attend ACUA meeting in the future

